

Discovery Drive Kings Hill West Malling Kent ME19 4GJ

T: 01732 847000

Headteacher - Miss Tina Gobell
Deputy Headteacher - Mrs Jenny Oakes
Email - office@discovery.kent.sch.uk
Website - www.discovery.kent.sch.uk

Friday 5th September 2025

WELCOME BACK!

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to the new school year; we hope you all had a lovely summer with your children.

We were delighted to welcome the children back to school this week. It was especially heartening to see so many smiling faces on Wednesday morning and the children's enthusiasm at being back in school. We would like to extend a special welcome to the new children who have joined The Discovery School this week, and to our new Reception children who begin school on Monday.

Throughout the summer holidays, our Premises Team worked exceptionally hard at 'deep cleaning' the school. We also had some of the classrooms redecorated, new carpets fitted and new lights fitted across the school. We have also had an area of ground prepared, ready for installation of our new 'Reading House'. I would like to thank our Premises Team for ensuring our school was looking pristine and ready for the children's return to school on Wednesday.

We have lots of exciting plans for the year ahead. The first events of the school year take place over the next two weeks with our 'Meet the Teacher' sessions. We look forward to seeing lots of you there! If you are unable to attend, we will be putting the information on our website following the event.

On Monday 15th September, I will be preparing the first newsletter of the year – if any of your children achieved something special during the holidays and you would like it included in 'Superstar Corner', then please email the school office (office@discovery.kent.sch.uk) by Friday 12th September.

Have a lovely weekend everyone!

Kind regards,

Miss T Gobell

T. Gobell

Head Teacher













